
What have we been learning this week? 

Summer 2—Week beginning 2.6.25 

 

We have returned for our final term of the academic year, we hope 
you had a wonderful week. This week we have been rescuing peas 
from the ice. We considered what melts the ice fastest. The chil-
dren have been making bubble painting, dancing and making circle 
art and creating Pea faces based on how we think they 
may feel. We focused on teamwork and being No.1.  
Book of the week– The Smartest Giant in Town   
Rhyme of the week– Dinosaur  
Word of the week— Soft 

Letter of the week— d 

Math's 

This week we have been practicing 
our quick counting and identifying 
groups of objects up to 5. The chil-
dren grouped peas on a pod and 
rolled a dice and matched the num-
ber with that number 
of items to match.  

 

Literacy 

This week we had a letter and 
email from ‘The Chilly Peas’. They 
needed our help to rescue them 
from the ice. There was a package 
arrived on Friday 
with another letter 
from ST. Who is 
ST? 

Next Term 

Next week the evil pea may be playing tricks on some vegetables. 
Our small group activity is called ‘Watch out for the crocodile’. 
We will be colour mixing and painting with vegetables. We will 
create a shade/shelter den in the garden. There will be super 
hero challenges and practice for sports day.  
 

Book of the week– A squash and a squeeze 
Rhyme of the week– 5 in the bed 
Word of the week— Smooth  

Letter of the week— t 


